
RDRA Committee Meeting 

Thursday 5
th

 July 2012 

Holmbush 9p.m. 

 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Sue Barrow (Treasurer), Philip Koniotes,  

Louise Harbutt   (Secretary) 

 

 

1. Subscriptions 

 

 Updated subscriptions spreadsheet and Treasurer’s Report to be circulated before 

the AGM  (Action – SB) 

 Agreed BACS should be the preferred method of payment.  Notices will be 

provided at the AGM giving the bank details and advising House Names must be 

used as the payment reference on transactions. (Action – SB) 

 The committee will propose that the 2012/2013 subscription is £55.00 per 

household. 

 Deposit account – although there is little to be gained in interest rates, in order to 

comply with the constitution, it was agreed to see if the old Santender Account 

was still operational, and if not open a new deposit account with NatWest. 

(Action – SB) 

 

 

2. Road Repairs 

 

 It was agreed the next round of pothole repairs should be carried out in a timely 

manner, and quotations to include repair of another section.  This will be 

discussed at the AGM.  

 

 

3. Website 

 

 It has been reported to the webmaster that the email link is still not functioning. 

 

 

4. AOB 

 

 The offer by a resident to obtain a No Through Road Sign at cost is still awaited. 


